
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
Dear friends, 
 
We hope that you had a great resurrection day celebration with your friends and family. 
We were able to spend the day with my family in Bad Axe, MI. 
 
We wanted to update everyone with our commitment level, we are now 74% 
committed/funded. Please be in prayer with us for the remaining 26%. 
 
If you would like to help support us as missionaries, please click the blue link below and 
you will be re-directed to our donate page on the Free Methodist website. Please click 
the "Commit" link on that page to make your commitment to us. Thank you! 
 
God bless you!	
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